
 

 

August 21, 2025 
 

PLANNED WATER SUPPLY DISRUPTION TO CUSTOMERS SERVED 
BY THE NORTH OROPOUCHE WATER TREATMENT PLANT 

  
The Water and Sewerage Authority (WASA) advises customers in parts of North-East Trinidad that 
there will be an interruption in their water supply on Sunday August 24, 2025, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 
p.m.  
 

This disruption is necessary to facilitate urgent desilting works at the plant intake, in order to improve 
production at the facility. 
 

Areas to be affected include: 
 

AFFECTED AREAS 

Sangre Grande (Town), Sangre Chiquito, Manzanilla, Coalmine, Guaico/Guaico Tamana, Malabar 

Phases 1,3 & 4, Tumpuna Road, San Rafael, Brazil, La Horquetta, Carapo/O’Meara Road, 

Signature Park/Mausica Road, Maloney Gardens, Five Rivers, Millennium Park, Sunrise Park, 

Golden Grove Road 

  
Customers are advised that following the completion of these works, it may take up to twelve (12) 
hours for the supply to normalise to some affected areas. 
 

For further information, assistance, or to request a truck-borne delivery, customers can also contact 
WASA’s Customer Call Centre toll-free at 800-4420/26. 
 

WASA regrets any inconvenience caused and thanks customers for their patience and understanding. 

For more information, contact: 

Corporate Communications Department via email at: corporatecommunications@wasa.gov.tt 

 

 

-END-  

 

About WASA: 

Governed by the Water and Sewerage Act Chapter 54:40, WASA is Trinidad and Tobago’s national 
water utility, committed to providing safe, reliable, and equitable water and wastewater services 
while promoting conservation and sustainable resource use. 
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